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Whaia te iti kahurangi ki te tūohu koe me he maunga teitei
Seek the treasure you value most dearly: if you bow your head, let it be to a lofty mountain

Tena koutou e te whanau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa

Dear Parents & Caregivers,

Kind Regards

Maurice Young

Principal

TROPHIES TO BE RETURNED

WELCOME BACK TO TERM 4

OUT OF ZONE BALLOT
The out of zone ballot process took place on Tuesday 22nd October. Applicants with siblings

currently at school should expect a letter in the next few days with the result  of their

application.

We are calling for the return of trophies that were presented at the 2018 Prize Givings. If you

have a trophy please return it to the school office by Tuesday 29th October 2019. Thank you.

24th - 25th  Leaders Trip to Paihia

25th   Junior Assembly by Rm 1 & 2 @ 2:15pm

28th   Labour Day - School Closed

29th   Y7/8 Touch Zones

30th   Brylee Mills Guest Speaker  to Y5-8's

31st     Y78 Volleyball Auckland Champs

OCTOBER

With Halloween next Thursday 31st October we would like to remind parents to keep your

children safe if they are going to be walking the streets 'trick or treating'.

HALLOWEEN SAFETY

SCHOOL HATS
School hats are compulsory for Term 4. MVS Caps and bucket hats can be purchased from

the uniform shop or the office and are $18 each. Please ensure your  child's hat is named

clearly.

Welcome back to Term 4, I hope you all had a nice break over the holiday. We are looking

forward to a busy but exciting term ahead with many trips and experiences for our students

across the school. We would like to welcome new students and families who have recently

started at Marina View School - we hope you enjoy our time here.

MURAL PICTURE BY Y5&6 STUDENTS

NOVEMBER

1st       Y6/78 Badminton Zones

1st       Huapai Cultural Festival

8th      Junior Assembly by Rm 3 @ 2:15pm

9th      Jump Jamp Nationals - Tauranga

12th     Y2 Trip to West Harbour Gardens

14th     Y4 Zoo Safari Trip - Rooms 11 & 13

13-15th Y6 Camp at MERC

18th      Life Education Programme Starts

19th      APPA Festival - Orchestra Perform

21st      Y4 Zoo Safari Trip - Rooms 12 & 14

We are pleased to have secured David Curtis from Activ8 who will be speaking to parents on

Wednesday, 13 November from 6.30 p.m. until 8.30 p.m. in the staffroom. There will be a $5.00

cover charge. A letter with ticket ordering information will be sent out shortly.

Topic’s covered in David's talk include: Social skills training for pre school/school students,

problem solving techniques, team play and the importance of play, how you tell your child

what you want from them and the three best and worst ways to do so.

GUEST SPEAKER - DAVID CURTIS

The mural below was created by year 5&6

students during art enrichment classes

taught by Amy Jackson in term 3.
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COMMUNITY NOTICES
HOOPS CLUB BASKETBALL - JOIN THE SQUAD!

Mondays and Tuesdays 4pm - 7pm at Trusts Arena, Henderson

Catering for Years 1 - 13 Boys and Girls

$60 per player per term. For more Info contact sam@absl.co.nz

 

MASSEY AMATEUR SWIM CLUB

Affordable swimming lessons and club night for kids aged 5-16 on

Wednesday’s from 6:30pm. Two whole terms will only cost you $110 for one

child. $150 for two, and $170 for 3 or more children from the same

immediate family. Check out our website:

https://www.sporty.co.nz/masseyamateurswimming or find us

on Facebook

PLEASE HELP US IN THE MILLION DOLLAR MISSION......

Now open for voting. Here's how you can make your vote: 

1.  Click on the following link (or copy and paste the link) to take you to our

voting page  https://www.milliondollarmission.co.nz/finalists/massey-

amateur-swimming-club

You can put a vote through using your email address once a day. 

Remember to vote EVERY DAY. For every vote the club will receive $5

from the Trusts.

 

MASSEY ATHLETICS CLUB

Monday nights 5:15pm starting Labour Day through to end March

For ages 2-15years. Under 4 years olds are free (age as of 31st December)

For registration and prices: www.masseyathletics.org.nz

Moire Park, 53 Granville Drive, Massey. Ph: 833 8497

 

BRAIN PLAY CLASSES

Brain Play coding, robotics, and 3d printing classes. After-school,

weekend, and holiday courses. Free trials available. Ages 5+. 

5 Auckland locations. Email us for more information

on info@brainplay.co.nz or see brainplay.co.nz

www.marinaview.school.nz
97-99 Marina View Drive
West Harbour, Auckland

417 0007

TERM 4 ACTIVITY FEES

LUNCH ORDERS

Y0/1  Team Aylett

Y2        Team Ashford

Y3        Team O'Reilly-Dodd

Y4        Team Broadhurst

Y5        Team Moore

Y6        Team Oldham

Y7/8  Team Taniwha

$6.00

$16.00

$10.00

$66.00

$17.00

$16.00

Y7  $37.00

Y8  $72.00

SCHOOL MAGAZINE 
Last chance to order your copy of the school magazine.

Please return order slips with the money to your child's

teacher by Wednesday 30th October. The magazines

are $20 per copy.

PTA NEWS

CALENDAR ART

MATHATHON

MOBILE DENTAL SERVICE
The ARDS Mobile Dental Van will be here 4th - 7th

November to see our Y8 students only.

Please return all sponsorship money to the

school by Friday 25th October. Thank you for

your support with this fundraiser - monies

raised will go towards a new astro-turf area in

the school.

The Munch Box

Available three days this term Monday,

Wednesday & Friday. Menus have been sent

home and available on school website or

Facebook page MVS Munch Box

A reminder that the last day for ordering your child's

calendar art is 9am on Monday 28th October. You can

order online at www.kidsartworks.com using your unique

code which was given to each child last week.

FRIDAY 29TH
NOVEMBER 2019

FAMILY FUN  NIGHT

Our annual ‘Family Fun Night’ is coming up, on Friday 29th

November 2019, and we are looking for your help! We are

seeking donations towards raffles, help on the night and

those interested in having a stall on the evening. If you

can help in anyway on the night, please fill in the flyer

that was emailed out and either drop it to the office or

email it to mvspta@hotmail.co.nz.

Thank you for your support to make this a fun evening for

our community.

SAVE THE 

DATE !

SAVE THE 

DATE !

You should have received notification of your child being in

a team if you had registered.  The season started this week.

Please ensure you pay your touch fees immediately.

Years 1 to 6   $58  (this includes a shirt bond)            

Years 7/8      $33  (child uses their PE shirt)

TOUCH FEES - TERM 4

http://cdn-au.mailsnd.com/6128/vxXV65rKk6uJ3LGDh_CwxUFk9ny6EfdHht_X-HBWGT8/2989027.jpg
http://www.westlakegirls.school.nz/enrolments-2020/
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Both of our Year 7/8 boys and girls volleyball teams had

successful days at our Northwest Zone Competition, held

on Thursday 26th September, at Massey High School.

Our girls defended the title they won in 2018 and will

represent Northwest at the Auckland Champs on 31st

October. Our boys team came 3rd in a hotly contested

competition. Many thanks to Natasha Teinakore for

coaching the girls on the day and to staff and parents

who assisted with transport and supported the teams on

the day.

Rhonda Sowter

NZMSM PIANO EXAMS

SPORTS NEWS

Hannah Ormiston (Room 4) achieved Honours in her BAL

pre primary tap exam and Honours with Distinction in each

of her BAL pre primary ballet and JDNZ pre junior jazz

exams. Her exams were in August (14th and 31st). Hannah

attends Bev Birch School of Dance. Congratultions  Hannah

- a fantastic acheivement.

VOLLEYBALL NORTHWEST ZONES

NZ Modern School Of Music, held its Practical Piano Exams
at the end of August 2019. Congratulations to the students
of Marina View school who achieved some fantastic results
as below: 
 
Initial Grade: 
Beatrice Li - Honours 
Kavya Kumaraguru - Honours
Emma Oh - Merit 
Liam Oh - Merit 
 
Preliminary Grade:
Samuel Griffin - Honours 
 
Grade 1:
Addison Kitching - Merit 
Megan Wiggill - Merit

STUDENT SUCCESS

EPRO8 COMPETITION
On Wednesday 25th September two teams of Year 5/6

students competed in the EPro8 Competition. They

completed engineering and problem solving challenges

including building an elevator, creating a rat wheel, and

a lightening tower. They displayed excellent

communication and team work skills and narrowly missed

out making the semi-finals.

This year Lily, myself and some other students from the MVTV crew went to uLearn, at the Rotorua Events Centre. We ran a

small STEAM (science, technology, engineering, art, maths) workshop for other teachers. We took a group of teachers and

educated them about bullet trains, and their electro-magentic force field. Later, we ran a MVTV workshop, where we did

a  show for the other teachers to show them how we did MVTV at our school. They were fascinated and it was really fun.

Then we got to look around the trade hall and see new technology and enter prize draws. We had lots of fun at uLearn,

and I would definitely recommend going there. It was a new experience for Lily and I we both really enjoyed. 

Shanti Gover

CORE uLEARN 2019
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Kids K'Nection
Before and After School Care

and Holiday Programmes

Spaces available for before and after

school care. Onsite at Marina View School.

To find out more information or to book

contact Carol 021 832 181 or fill in an

enrolment form online at

www.kidsknection.com

YEAR 2 ZOOVENTURES WELLBEING EXPERIENCE
Yesterday Room 7 went to Room 15 where the

Zooventures is. First we talked about what our pets need

then we made a mice house. Then we saw the Bearded

Dragons, Mr Schofield and Luno. Next we saw the guinea

pigs, Captain Marmite, Princess Snowpants, and Bernard.

After that we saw the Blue tongued lizard, Bubblegum.

Then we saw the fire-bellied newts. Next we saw the

chinchillas. Then we saw the tortoise Tortellini and

Gerald. At last but not least we saw the dog do tricks. My

favourite is the Bearded Dragons. 

Hal

On Thursday 17th October Room 7 went to Rm 15 to learn

about small creatures. First Sally introduced herself. Next

we talked about what all animals need. Then Sally put

magnets of things that animals need on the board and

we made a real mouse house using the ideas on the

whiteboard. Then we put real mice in it. After that we

gently stroked a Bearded Dragon. Then Sally got out a

Blue Tongued Lizard. Also we saw guinea pigs, tortoise,

chinchillas, and fire-bellied newts. Finally we saw a dog

doing tricks.

Mina


